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Brass news

Dear brass players

Thank you all for your commitment to our brass ensemble this term. Our appearance at whole school events is
appreciated by so many members of the School community. I have received many lovely remarks about our
performances at Speech Day and Remembrance Assembly, and in particular the very impressive delivery of the Last
Post and Reveille by Alexander Taylor.

Whilst there are no public performances by brass this Christmas, there are two important events we are currently
practising for:

At the end of term normally some staff leave and this term, Mr George Angell, Mrs Linda Stock and Miss Debbie
Brake are moving on. Players may remember that Linda was a member of the School's brass ensemble for some
time and because of this and as we also want to provide a Christmas ambiance, the brass ensemble has been
asked to play at the staff leaving event on Thursday, 16 December after school. This will start straight after school
and should be over by 4.45 pm. I would be grateful if players could let me know if they are unable to attend.

We will also be playing in the final assembly of term which will be available to be viewed remotely/virtually.

Please attend if you can, one of our school carol services. The first is on Monday 13 December at St Catharine's
Church, London Road, and the second is on Thursday 16 December at Holy Trinity Church, Longlevens. Both start at
7.30 pm. It will be lovely to see you there.

As we approach the end of term, I send my very best wishes to you and your families for a very happy Christmas
and New Year.

Yours sincerely
Matthew Morgan
HEADMASTER
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